Date : 11/30/2020 2:56:34 PM
From : "Bradley Furuya"

To : "Laura Rodriguez"
Subject : Re: Sunset + Wilcox
Attachment : image001.jpg;

Hi Laura,

We hadn't heard that direction, but just confirmed that we don't need that info. | apologize for
the confusion. If you've already made the changes, we can still use it, if not, not need to add
the signature lines.

Bradley Furuya, AICP

City Planning Associate

Los Angeles City Planning
221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350

i

LOS ANGELES Los Angeles, CA 90012

CITY PLANNING .
Planning4LA.org

T: (213) 847-3642

On Mon, Nov 30, 2020 at 2:37 PM Laura Rodriguez
<l.rodriguez@eyestoneeir.com> wrote:

Hi Bradley,

Other planners have asked us to remove that information from the Initial Study.
Apparently a new template is coming out soon. We had already printed the Initial
Study given the publication is tomorrow. I’ll see what I can do about the hard
copies but we can certainly fix the electronic versions.

Thank you

From: Bradley Furuya <bradley.furuya@]lacity.org>
Sent: Monday, November 30, 2020 2:34 PM

To: Laura Rodriguez <l.rodriguez@eyestoneeir.com>
Subject: Re: Sunset + Wilcox

Thanks, Laura.
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A couple edits

1. IS page 5 is missing the name, date, signature title lines

2. 1S page 70, footnotes 60 and 61 are missing the "2" from "2045"

3. Appendix I1S-3 is has the incorrect cover page.

LOS ANGELES
CITY PLANNING

Bradley Furuya, AICP
City Planning Associate
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Planning4LA.org

T: (213) 847-3642
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On Mon, Nov 30, 2020 at 12:40 PM Laura Rodriguez
<l.rodriguez(@eyestoneeir.com> wrote:

Hi Bradley,

All Initial Study files to post on the web are now uploaded. These same files
can be used to post to OPR/SCH website but you will have to include the final
signed NOC.

Here is the link to the files:
https://www.dropbox.com/sh/0azbyoaejmg2bgy/AAC-
4g47yiQyieuDr5SLuDXl1Ia?dl=0

Thank you

Laura Rodriguez
Associate Principal
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Statement of Confidentiality. The contents of this e-mail message and any attachments are confidential
and are intended solely for addressee. The information may also be legally privileged. This transmission is
sent in trust, for the sole purpose of delivery to the intended recipient. If you have received this transmission
in error, any use, reproduction or dissemination of this transmission is strictly prohibited. If you are not the
intended recipient, please immediately notify the sender by reply e-mail or phone and delete this message
and its attachments, if any.

é Please consider the environment before printing this email.
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